Dear Chris
The Arthritis Society will be hosting a Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque on Tuesday, June 23, 2009 to thank all the volunteers for their support. It will be held at Tom Davies Square from 11:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. with numerous dignitaries, media personal and hundreds of volunteers attending. 

During our Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque, our Executive Director of Ontario Division will be presenting provincial awards to two of our outstanding volunteers. Jason Lind, Registered Graphic Designer will be receiving the Award of Merit, recognizing the significant contributions to The Arthritis Society in the areas of fundraising and publicity. 

Also 105.3 EZ Rock will be receiving the Patrons Award recognizing a company which has provided distinguished and extraordinary fundraising support to The Arthritis Society, Ontario Division. 

In our community we have the second highest prevalence rate of arthritis in the province with almost 25% of our population diagnosed with one or more forms of arthritis. The number of people with arthritis has grown by 50% in the last 10 years and continues to increase at dramatic rates. 

Based out of our regional offices located in the Rainbow Centre, our Occupational Therapists and Physiotherapist provide one on one or group therapy sessions to anyone with a diagnosis of arthritis. We also offer volunteer-led Arthritis Self Management Programs, a six-week program that teaches people how to manage their arthritis, as well as numerous educational seminars, including our Public Forum, Chronic Pain Management Seminars and Town Hall Meetings. 

The Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque promises to be a wonderful community event, and we are looking to you to help make it a success.

On behalf of the Arthritis Society, we are requesting a donation of bottled water for 150 attendees at the Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque on Tuesday June 23rd. Your donation will be acknowledged on-site with signage featuring your company’s logo, as well as acknowledgement of your contribution during our awards ceremonies.
Should you have any questions or would like further details on our Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque, please contact Jana Schilki at The Arthritis Society, 
705-673-4641 ext. 102. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration given to this request.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou Hussak



Jana Schilkie

Manager, Community Engagement

Specialist, Community Engagement

The Arthritis Society, Northeast Ontario

10 Elm Street, Suite 202

Sudbury, ON P3C 5N3

Phone: 705.673.4641 ext 102

Fax: 705.673.2337

www.arthritis.ca
